

Residents : Business : Visitors : Government : Office of the Mayor



NEW YORK CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION

Home

About TLC

Taxi of Tomorrow

TLC Rules and Local Laws

Court Administration

Passenger Information

Licensing

Safety & Emissions

Industry Information

Commission Meetings

TLC News

- Proposed Rules
- Newly-Passed Rules
- TLC Regulatory Agenda -Fiscal Year 2011
- Average Medallion Prices
- Photo Gallery
- Industry Notices
- Press Releases
- Public Notices
- Informational Presentations
- Testimony
- Newsletters
- Sign up for official e-mail updates, news and Industry Notices from the TLC

Current Licensees

Employment Opportunities

FAQ

Contact / Visit TLC

TLC Site Map

SEARCH TLC

INDUSTRY INFORMATION | INDUSTRY NOTICES

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Emergency Industry Notice #06 Tuesday, December 17, 2002

TLC OPERATIONS RETURN TO NORMAL STATUS FOLLOWING AVERSION OF TRANSIT STRIKE

The New York City Taxi and Limousine Commission (TLC) is pleased to announce that operations at all its facilities, including the Safety and Emissions facility in Woodside, Queens, the Licensing and Adjudication facilities located at 32-02 Queens Boulevard, and the Staten Island Licensing/Adjudication facility, have returned to normal function and status following the aversion of a possible transit strike on December 16, 2002. For further general information, please call 212-NYC-TAXI. Information on medallion taxicab inspections may be obtained by contacting the TLC's Woodside inspection hotline at 718 267 4636.